
VrnOINIA E Lucinic ann Pow n u Co>t rANY

HICUMOND.VIHGINI A 20061

July 25, 1979

Mr. Ilarold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 581/071079
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation P0/WRR:baw
Attn: Mr. O!an D. Parr, Chief Docket Nos: 50-338

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Project Management License No.: NPF-4

U. S. Nucicar Regulatory Commission
Jashington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. I'cu t on :

In response to Mr. Parr's letter of July 10, 1979, the requestu. additional
information for the North Anna contingency plan will be provided no later than

August 31, 1979.

The contingency plans for both our North Anna and Surry stations are ider;ical
and any acendments or comments would be relative to both plans. We expe.t to

receive word on the Surry plan in the immediate future. Mr. Charles Caskin of

your staff is aware of our intent and he voiced no objection.

Very truly yours,

/. \hdib |ic, J '
C. M. Stallings

Vice President-Power Supply
and Production Operations

cc: Mr. James P. O' Reil 7 y, Director,

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II
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